
CAC Minutes 
For the meeting of February 15, 2018 

 
CAC MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE: Mike Cowan, Rich Newton, Gary Martinez, Josh Baile, Emily 
Orbanek, Paul Aldretti, Loretta Pineda, John Stafford 
CAC MEMBERS ABSENT: Bethany Gravell, Hunter Causey 
 
Guests:  
Tim Flynn 
 
Denver Water Staff: Katie Knoll, Heather Stauffer 

Opening Remarks, Public Comments, Agenda and Minutes 

January minutes approved. February agenda approved. 

Tim Flynn commented that Denver Water is getting close to completing the IRP, which is going 
to have a major impact on distributors. He would suggest that CAC hear a presentation on that. 

Denver Water Update 

Provided in written format to all members. 

 
CAC Business 

• The CAC welcomed Emily Orbanek as the new Denver Citizen Representative. 
• Heather Stauffer will send the marketing presentation and IRP presentation from the 

Board to CAC members. 
• Heather Bergman presented her ideas for the 2018 focus groups. 
• Heather Bergman will work with Paul Aldretti to gather ideas for a meeting with groups 

and people who provide services to Denver’s Latino community members. 

CRCA Presentation 

Travis Bray of Denver Water’s External Affairs department gave the CAC an update on Denver 
Water’s involvement with the Colorado River Cooperative Agreement. Presentation Attached. 

Round-up Proposal 

• The CAC will hold off voting until their March meeting 

New Business 

• Certification of native, water efficiency for landscapers 

 


